
 

27th March, 2020 

To, 

BSE Ltd. 

P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, 

Mumbai - 400 001 

Scrip Code: 509470 
 

Dear Sir/ Madam, 

Sub: Intimation regarding temporary closure of office under Regulation 30 of Securities 

and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) 

Regulations, 2015 (“SEBI LODR”). 

 

Pursuant to Regulation 30 of SEBI LODR Regulations, 2015, we wish to inform you that in light 

of the outbreak of COVID-19 and in compliance with the directives issued by the Central and 

State Governments and also in the interest of health and safety of the employees, functioning of 

our Office was closed w.e.f. 21st March, 2020 till further information. 

 

This is for your information and records. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Bombay Oxygen Investments Limited 

 

 

Sd/- 
 

Sangeeta S. Navalkar 

Company Secretary 
 


